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August 16, 2023 
 
 
 
Chief & Council, and Community Technician 
 
RE: Bell Broadband Upgrades Phase 1 Beginning August 28-Sept 1, 2023  
 
Thank you for your continued support of the head end 10Gbps broadband upgrade project. 
KNet has been working with community technicians to begin upgrades of the main head end 
broadband equipment. Thank you for hosting Brad Woodworth (Woody) and the KNet team in 
your communities to setup up racks, cable routers and UPS batteries, and confirming head end 
electrical and HVAC building needs.  
 
We have been notified by Bell that they plan to visit the 
communities August 28 – September 1, 2023 to begin assessments 
for their upgrades. It is Bell’s practice to land a helicopter at the 
head end for a few hours and complete their work in the Bell 
building. We have limited information regarding Bell’s travel 
schedule and flight plans, however please let us know if you have 
questions. 

We are excited to work through the stages of the upgrades with your community technicians. 
More information will follow as we confirm the project timeline and how soon your community 
can place an order for increased broadband speeds.  

Meegwetch,  

 

KNet Director, 
Jesse Fiddler 
 
Jessefidder@lp.knet.ca (807) 737-1720 
 

 


